Greenfields Childcare

ADMISSIONS POLICY
Greenfield’s Childcare Centre wants to ensure equal access, to its facilities and services, by adults and children from all cultural, socioeconomic and religious backgrounds.  The Childcare Centre welcomes adults and children with a disability or learning difficulty.

Admissions Procedures

· The childcare Centre operates a waiting list.
· Parents/Guardians seeking to secure a place for their child must contact the Office who can advise of current availability and can send an application form
· Parents must provide a phone number and e-mail address for communication purposes and must update the Office if these details change. If we do not have current details, we will be unable to contact your regarding a place.
· Completed Application forms are then placed on a waiting list with the date that they were received and kept until a place becomes available or the parent advises that a place is no longer required.
· At March/April each year, the process of allocating spaces for new children for the coming September commences.  

· Parents on the waiting list will be contacted by phone to check their requirements and discuss availability.
· If a place is available, the parent will provisionally be offered the place.
· A letter will be send formally offering the place.

· We do not guarantee that all children on the waiting list will be offered a place.

· Parents what we have been unable to accommodate, will receive an e-mail by 30th May, advising that we are unable to offer a place for September.

· The child will remain on the waiting list until a place becomes available or the parent advises they no longer need a place.

· If a place becomes available later in the year, we will continue to contact parents on the waiting list.

Other Information:
· Maximum number of children catered for
· Childcare Centre: 40
· Homework Club : 30 
· Cara House: 10
· Marian House: 10
· The Centre abides by the Health Executives regulations on child numbers. 

· If there are no remaining places the child’s name will be added to the waiting list.  

· Referrals from family support services will be accepted provided there is a place       

available. 
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